
 

BEARDEN BULLDOGS—BOYS YOUTH BASKETBALL CAMP 

 

Summer 2019 

Head Basketball Coach Jeremy Parrott is announcing the dates for the Bearden Boys 

Youth Basketball Camp to be held at Bearden High School. The dates for this year’s 

camp will be Tuesday MAY 28th through Friday MAY 31st. This 4-day camp will 

focus on both fundamental offensive and defensive development. Each camper will 

receive fundamental basketball instruction, individual attention from camp staff, skill 

competitions, and game competition.  

 

There will be two separate age group sessions: 

 

Session 1 held from 9:00 am until 11:45 am for boys entering  

grades 2nd through 6th Grades 

 

Session 2 held from 1:00 pm until 4:00 pm for boys entering 

 7th through 9th Grades 

 

The camp staff will be made up of Bearden coaches and current and past Bulldog 

players. A free camp t-shirt will be given to each camper that pre-registers by 

April 25th. The cost for the camp is $75 per camper. Actual written registration 

will begin at 8:15 am on Tuesday May 28th for the younger age group, and at 

12:15 pm for the older age group. Please PRE-REGISTER your camper by 

contacting Coach Jeremy Parrott by email at jeremy.parrott@knoxschools.org. 
 

 
 

"The Knox County Board of Education or Knox County Schools does  
not sponsor nor endorse this advertisement or solicitation" 
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